From: registrar

Sent: August-18-17 4:56 PM
To: T
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 5:51 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Stephen Robinson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| am writing this to strongly object to any rate increases related to electricity whether it be time of use rates or service
fees. We are currently having to endure the highest hydro rates in Canada, yet, due to over inflated salaries, extremely
high overhead, ie. Office staff and supervisory employees, and extremely overpaid executives, every time that a rate
increase is requested the energy board seems to agree. | wonder if the energy board is on the payroll of hydro or the
payroll of the people of Ontario. You certainly do not appear to be acting in the best interest of the people but in the
profit of a company that was never intended to make money but to provided power to all of Ontarians at a reasonable
cost. 1 do not agree with the governments' desire to keep adding the costs of their mistakes to my hydro bill. | certainly
hope and pray that the others who feel this way will take the time to let you know their thoughts as this cannot
continue.

-- Attachment --





